
Supervisor’s Report August 2022 

At the Board of Supervisors meeting this week there was a presentation by Treasurer PJ Keeler and 

Controller James Brieg.  Last meeting I had told you that the County had put out a press release saying 

that County Sales Tax had dropped sharply.  On Wednesday night we were told that overall the numbers 

will end the year higher than last year by a couple of percentage points.  In other word the sales tax had 

been very high for the past year and now it is settling down but is still higher than past years. In fact the 

July payment to the county was 3 million more than it was last year.  

So Copake is heading into the 2023 Budget season. I have requested that all Departments provide me 

with their  budget requests.  We will be scheduling our workshop later in this meeting.  

 


